CYPRESS BASIN TEXAS MASTER NATURALIST MEETING MINUTES 
June 18, 2011
Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order by Vice President Betty Morgan at 2:00pm at the home of Sue and Phil Simmons in Karnack, Texas. Twelve members and four guests were present.
Previous Meeting Minutes:   Minutes from the previous meeting were approved and accepted with a motion from ViAnn and seconded by Linda.
General Items Discussed:  
1. The Nature Camp at the CLNWR will be beginning soon.  Older students are expected this year—ages 3rd -6th grade.  No large groups are expected.  If you have planned to volunteer you may still do so.

2. The second quarter of the year ends June 30th.  All volunteer hours are due then.  If you have not submitted the first quarter hours, you may include them with the second quarter.  Submit your hours to Rosanna.

3.  Vanessa gave a report of the Tallowthon progress.  Most of the discussion is still in the planning stages. Much more to follow.  The event will be in April, 2012.

4. Plans for a CBTMN fall retreat are being made.  Hopefully it will take place in East Texas with East Texas Speakers.  More to come on this.  

5. Information for the State TMN meeting is on the TMN website for those who are interested.  This year’s meeting will be in Hunt, Texas.

6. Recruiting for the 2012 class is underway.  Betty challenged each member to recruit one person and that way our chapter will double in size.

7. A “brainstorming” session was held to decide on potential upcoming projects.  If you have some good ideas let Ted or Betty know.

8. New officers will be elected in November.  A nominating committee needs to be formed soon.  If anyone is interested in becoming an officer, please let Betty or Ted know.  Betty pointed out that there are very qualified people in our chapter who can become officers.

With no other business to discuss Linda motioned for the meeting to adjourn.  Beth seconded the motion. The next scheduled meeting is Tuesday July 12, 2011 at the Transportation Building in Jefferson.  All members are encouraged to attend.
Respectful submitted,

Sue Simmons, Secretary
